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Dear Mr. Hinton: 

Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission's FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected 
VoIP providers to obtain resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator 
and/or the Pooling Administrator, Five9, Inc. hereby notifies this Commission of the change in its 
Numbering Representative's address identified below. 

1. Regulatory and numbering contact information as required: 

Numbering Representative 
Name: Cristy Brown 
Address: Five9, Inc. 3001 Bishop Drive, Suite 350, San Ramon, CA 94583 
E-mail: cristy.brown@five9.com 
Phone: (925)231-2141 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3013 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

ls/Sharon R. Warren 

Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
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